Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Breaking Ground Contracting
Fletcher High School No. 223 Egress Improvements

Notice of Bid

Sealed Bids will be received by Breaking Ground Contracting Company at 4218 Highway Avenue, Jacksonville, FL 32254 for the site, general finishes, mechanical, electrical and fire alarm scopes of work per plans and specifications by Bhide and Hall Architects dated 7-29-13, until the time and date(s) recorded below:

BIDS ARE DUE ON OR BEFORE Friday, October 4, 2013

AND WILL BE ACCEPTED UNTIL 4:00 p.m. 

Bids received after 4:00 p.m. will not be accepted.
PROJECT: Egress Improvements at Fletcher High School #223

A mandatory pre-bid and site visit will be held at Fletcher High School, located at 700 Seagate Avenue, Neptune Beach, Florida 32266 scheduled for Tuesday, September 10, 2013 at 10:00 a.m. Failure to attend the pre-bid conference shall result in disqualification of that firm’s proposal. 

Drawings may be obtained from AIM Reprographics by visiting the following website www.bgcplanroom.com or can be viewed by request from the Construction Manager:  Contact Mary Tappouni at ( 904)388-1350, ext. 214 or e-mail estimating@breakinggroundcontracting.com.
